£ a

GARFIELD

HEIGHTS
City Schools

Terrance S. Olszewski
Superintendent of Schools

Allen D. Sluka
Treasurer/CFO/Business Services
Board of Education

Joseph M. Juby
President

Gary Wolske
Vice President

Robert A. Dobies, Sr.
June A. Geraci

Christine A. Kitson

Board of Education Offices
5640 Briarcliff Drive
Garfield Heights, Ohio 44125

Telephone: 216.475.8100
Facsimile: 216.475.1824

www.garfieldheightscityschools.com

Dear EImwood Families, January 4, 2017

Can you believe we have already begun 2017? We will soon be celebrating the
100™ day of school. Winter weather is upon us and there are a few things you should
remember. In the event that school is cancelled, you will receive a phone call from our
superintendent. Also, be sure to watch the local news channels for updates. If you are
not currently receiving phone calls from the district about our current events, make
sure we have your current working phone number on file. Please ensure that your
students are coming to school dressed appropriately for the weather. As we quickly
approach the middle of the school year, we are asking that you review with your child
about the importance of displaying appropriate behavior at school. Some things you
may think about discussing are the importance of respecting adults, following school
rules, and being kind to others.

Here are some important dates to remember

e January 3 No School - Winter Break

e January 16™: No School - Martin Luther King Day
e January 19™: Parent Teacher Conferences

e January 20™: All Pro Dads Breakfast

e January 20™: Movie Night

e January 26™: 100" Day of School

As always, we thank you for your continued support of our students, teachers, and
staff. We are very proud of all of our EImwood Family!

Go Bulldogs!
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Principal
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Assistant Principal



